October 2021, Quakertown Elementary Safety Meeting Minutes

Safety Committee Members

Robert Christine*
Anthony Henry*
Laird Ihle*
Osheanna Lonergan*
Greg Lesher*
Cliff Huot*
Jill West*

*In Attendance

The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting held on October 20, 2021:

- Reviewed and discussed Employee Accident Reports.
- Quakertown Elementary concerns:
 - Occasionally interior main vestibule door doesn't latch.
 - Mat under the water fountain & bottle filler in kdg hallway gets soaking wet.
 - Room 105 frequently has ants.
 - Entrances to downstairs/maintenance area remain closed & locked.
- A building inspection of QE was conducted:
 - Ceiling tile in vestibule closest to gym needs to be changed.
 - Upstairs storage area to be cleaned out
 - Only one evac chair in building.
 - Door 3 lock to be changed
 - Crack in basketball court pavement.

Next meeting will be November 2021, location Sixth Grade Center. Jill has sent notification of date and time.